
 

 

           

Station Road, Billingshurst, West Sussex RH14 9RY 
T: 01403 787200   e: office@theweald.org.uk   www.theweald.org.uk 

Headteacher: Sarah Edwards 
 

2 February 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Enrichment Day - Wednesday 13 March 2024 
 
Wednesday 13 March is our second enrichment day of the academic year, and we are delighted to 
be able to offer a day packed full of opportunities for all our students.  
 
There are a large number of activities on offer, although please note that a minimum number will 
be required for a trip to go ahead.  If your child is in Year 7, 9, 10,12 or 13 please click on the 
relevant form to register their interest.  If your child takes a subject e.g. Ceramics, Arts, Textiles, 
Business Studies or Computer Science then they will be allocated that specific trip, as listed below 
but please still complete the relevant form: 
 

Year 
Group 

Activity 

7 A variety of off-site enrichment trips: 

➔ Frozen, The Musical (approx £43) 

➔ Wicked, The Musical (approx £46) 

➔ Stamford Bridge - Football Stadium Tour (approx £31) 

➔ Horsham sings live! Selected choir students have been invited  
An alternative on-site ‘community’ themed day will be provided for those staying on-
site.   
Please complete the google form here to register your interest for Year 7 trips 

8 In school enrichment activities:  

➔ Migration themed in-school activities run by the MFL/Geography/Maths 
departments 

➔ Horsham sings live! Selected choir students have been invited 

9 A variety of off-site enrichment trips: 

➔ Theatre trip - Peter Pan Goes Wrong (approx £36) 

➔ Twickenham Stadium Tour (approx £33) 

➔ Drusillas Park and Zoo - spaces open to Business Studies students initially 
(approx £35) 

➔ National Museum of Computing - spaces open to Y9&10 Computer Science 
students only (approx £43) 

➔ The British Museum - spaces open to Y9&10 Ceramics and Textiles students 
only (approx £34) 

➔ Horsham sings live! - Selected choir students have been invited 
An alternative on-site ‘migration’ themed day will be provided for those staying on-

https://forms.gle/PCfqfWL6a1TzwsJfA


 

 
 

site. 
Please complete the google form to register your interest for Year 9 trips 

10  Subject specific off-site enrichment trips: 

➔ National Museum of Computing - spaces open to Y9&10 Computer Science 
students only (approx £43) 

➔ The British Museum - spaces open to Y9&10 Ceramics and Textiles students 
only (approx £34) 

➔ Tate Modern - spaces open to Y10/12/13 Art students only (Approx £19) 
In school enrichment activities: 
Human Rights Day activities provided by the English and RHPD departments 
Please complete the google form to register your interest for Year 10 trips 

11 With your exams fast approaching you will receive support in school through 
enrichment activities:  

➔ Exam preparation (focus on core subjects) 

➔ Exam preparation - wellness activities 

➔ A small group of students will be invited to attend on-site English 
intervention provided by Impress Education 

Sixth 
Form 

Subject specific off-site enrichment trips: 

➔ CERN 12-14 March for Physics students (already booked) 

➔ The British Museum - spaces open to Ceramics students only (approx £34) 

➔ Tate Modern - spaces open to Art students only (Approx £19) 
Please contact the sixth form team if there is a financial barrier to your child 
taking part in the above Y12 trips. 
In school enrichment activities:  

➔ The Big Debate - this is a statutory requirement as part of students post-16 
RS provision 

➔ Money life skills lesson  
Please complete the google form to register your interest for Sixth Form trips 

 
Please submit the relevant google form by Monday 5 February 2024.   
 
Once your child has been allocated a trip, the voluntary contribution is payable via ParentPay by 
Monday 4 March. You are not obliged to make this contribution, but if insufficient funds are 
received, it is likely that the trip will be cancelled. If you are unable to contribute, please contact 
trips@theweald.org.uk  
 
Further details of the trips will be provided by the relevant trip leaders in the coming weeks 
through discussion in lessons and by letter.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Miss E Sperring  

https://forms.gle/YM2nd9cfAUbkae3r9
https://forms.gle/bsdxsHzKTy3uiXb89
https://forms.gle/L1HePuNUvGagBohF8
mailto:trips@theweald.org.uk


 

 
 

Enrichment and Ace Week Coordinator 
 


